
MINUTES of MEETING of DUCHESS WOOD 



4. ENGAGEMENT WITH SCHOOLS AND COMMUNITY 

(a) Dog Event - 2017 
The Committee noted that the Dog Event has been confirmed for 25th 
March between 1-4pm.  The Chair confirmed that the Mod Sergeant from 
the Dog Unit has agreed to send a member of staff and search dog to the 
event to meet and greet people.  

Discussion took place around the poster and advertising for the dog 
event.

Decision

The Group:-

1. Noted that the working group were progressing plans for the dog 
event;

2. Agreed that the Area Committee Manager contact Joanne 
Cochrane Canicross organiser and ask if she would be interested 
in attending the Dog Event;

3. Agreed that the Chair would update the Dog Event 



6. ARGYLL AND BUTE  COUNCIL MAINTENANCE  UPDATE 

The Technical Officer for Amenity Services advised that Stuart McCracken, Amenity 
Performance Manager is currently absent so therefore had no update for this item.  She 
agreed to liaise with Mr McCracken when he is back in the office and provide a full 
update to 




